Greeting Message for May 17 - World Telecommunication and Information Society Day 

The Administrative Board of the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology wishes to extend this greeting message to all Agency staff, to all employees of the electronic communications sector on the occasion of the World Telecommunication and Information Society Day, celebrated on May 17. 


Dear Colleagues !
Every year on May 17 we celebrate the World Telecommunication and Information Society Day and every time we find that more and more of our fellow citizens observe this day.

We are pleased that the number of people employed in this sector and those interested in electronic communications and information technology is ascending, that the weight of the sector within the national economy becomes increasingly important. It is but a natural result of both the efforts made by the sector’s employees as well as our fellow citizens’ great interest for what is new in electronic communications technology.

Starting with the telegraph, continuing with the telephone, with radio TV or satellite transmission and reaching as far as the Internet, the electronic communications keep people informed of what is going on some kilometers away or in another part of the world. They contribute to free communication, regardless of distance and provide access to the information we take interest in. Thus, the sector’s employees offer access to electronic communications services – a vital need for most contemporary citizens.

The electronic communications, however, cannot resolve all the burning issues of today, but they do improve the quality of life, from economic, social and cultural points of view. Our proposed task, the task of those who are engaged in this field, is to ensure the access to electronic communications for every resident of the country. We feel certain that the experience and the professionalism of those engaged in the sector will help cope with this task. 

We sincerely congratulate all the employees of the electronic communications sector on their professional day. We wish you, dear colleagues, good health, success, perseverance, creative energy and new achievements in your difficult work for the benefit of the people and entire country.
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